Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004 
Re: Healthcare
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Please could you provide me with the following information for Leicester City Council?

1. How many hospitals are in your area? (NHS and private)

2. How many hospitals with A&E units are in your area? 

3. How many minor injury units are in your area? (NHS and private) 

4. How many GP/doctors surgeries are in your area? (NHS and private) 

5. How many health clinics are in your area? (NHS and private) 

6. How many high-street pharmacies are in your area (including pharmacies located inside of other high-street stores) 

Answer:

The Council does not commission hospitals/GP’s etc. and will not hold all of this information. We would suggest that you contact NHS England for this information: https://www.england.nhs.uk/contact-us/foi/
In addition, the majority of the information will be in the public domain. If this is the case please be advised it is exempt from the FOI Act under section 21 – accessible elsewhere. e.g. the NHS website here or here.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
